
 

  
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the RCN Foundation. I am delighted that you 
have chosen to find out more about this key role for the charity.  
 
The RCN Foundation is a charity and grant-maker that supports members of 
the nursing and midwifery teams (nurses, midwives and health care support 
workers) to improve the health and wellbeing of the public. 
 
In 2018 we embarked on an exciting growth strategy to reach more of the 
nursing and midwifery community across the United Kingdom. Our aim was to 
support them to provide the very best possible care to patients and, in so 
doing, to improve the health and wellbeing of the public. The Board has 
refined and extended the strategy to the end of 2023.  
 
We are seeking to strengthen and widen the scope, expertise and diversity of 
our Board and Committees, and this role, as an External Adviser to the 
Appointments Panel, will help us to deliver our aim. With the nursing and 
midwifery workforce very much in the public eye as a result of the pandemic, 
this is an excellent opportunity to help contribute to a charity that aims to 
shape the UK’s healthcare landscape. We are looking for an individual who 
has the skills to support our current and future work. 
 
Should you wish to learn more about our work please do visit our website – 
www.rcnfoundation.org.uk. 
 
Thank you once again for your interest. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Christine Scott-Perry 
 
Chair, Appointments Panel 
Vice-Chair, Board of Trustees 
 

http://www.rcnfoundation.org.uk/

